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Dear Pastor and Church Family, 

THANK YOU YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT

AND PRAYERS!

DEPUTATION UPDATE:

This month of April has been a challenging month for me as for my
deputation journey. As you know for this month I was all over the
states of Indiana, Michigan, and Illinois for almost a month for
speaking engagements. But one thing I can say is that, God is still
good and will forever be faithful. 
                 
April 23, I went to Michigan at Roger’s City Baptist Church, Roger’s
City, Michigan where I had an opportunity to share my burden for
the Philippines. But on the way back to the mission house where I am
staying which in Warren, Michigan on the way there I unfortunately
hit a deer and totaled my car (The one my mission board allowed me
to use it was a 2007 Ford Focus) just twenty (20) minutes in going to
Warren. But by God’s grace and protection I didn’t have any serious
injury in the accident. 

The Lord’s goodness and faithfulness will always be seen during this
times of trials. It could’ve been worse but I praise God for his
protection! And I wanted to praise Him for bringing people to help
me. I was stranger in this area, I do not know anybody except to
Pastor and members at Roger City Baptist.  
                     

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ! I trust
this letter finds you well and filled with great joy in the Lord! The
Lord has been faithful and it is with both honor and privilege to share
an update on my deputation and ministry. 

But first of all, I wanted to thank you Pastor and church family for
being a faithful partner in doing the ministry of our Lord and Savior.
I personally wanted to thank you for sacrificing and loving the
missions and the missionaries. I wouldn’t be able to do what I am
doing for the Lord without your help and your continued prayers.
Thank you so much for that! 



Your Missionary to Cavite, Philippines,

Bro. Joshua Hans Sangalang
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Church please continue for me as I continue my remaining months of
deputation this year 2024, we are still praying for churches or fellow
believers who can take me on as one of their missionary to the
Philippines. 

Last two months ago I applied in the embassy for an extension stay. And
as of the moment they are asking for more evidences regarding my visa,
OPT, and financial capability to stay longer in the United States. Please
continue to pray for me that everything would work out and  get
approve so we have have more time for deputation. 

Once again, thank you so much for continued love, support, and
prayers. God bless! 

Romans 8:28 And we know that all things work
together for good to them that love God, to them
who are called according to his purpose. 

PRAYER: OUR GREATEST WEAPON

I just wanted to thank the Lord for those people. It’s awesome because
I’ve only met them that night but the care and love they showed was
amazing. They gave food, clothes, and even offered a place for me stay
in. It was truly an amazing experience where we can see God’s provision
and protection. Praise the Lord! I will be forever thankful to God for His
mercy and grace. 


